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CLUB ITALIANO DEL LEONBERGER

Activity Up-dating 2014

There were no changes in the regular activity of the club.

The atmosphere has been rather serene and relaxed.

The number of the members has been substantially unchanged and
the assistance of the Italian Kennel Club, as well as our mutual
cooperation, has been fully satisfactorily.

Members has been fully informed about the ILU action especially on
the progresses on health and preservation of our beloved breed.

The next Club Show social will be organized on May 2nd and 3rd in
Volta Mantovana (close to the historical city of Mantova, in the center
of mort of Italy). The invited Judge is Mr. Denis Vernon, President of
the CFL.

The traditional Millennium Award 2015 will be delivered to Mrs.
Francisca Baars and Charlotte Hviid, New Zealand, with the following
statement:

“To Francisca Baars and Charlotte Hviid: true pioneers of
our beloved breed. They made a great job to bring and
promote the Leonberger in a safe and proper contest in
New Zealand, on the other side of the world”.



